
 

Pass this on to your friends 

Membership Application Form 
 

Gawler Country Music Club Inc P.O. Box 1132 Gawler SA 5118 Ph: (08) 8255 8920 

 
Name: (Please Print)                                                                DOB (Optional… Day and month only): 
 
Address:                                                                      Suburb/Town:                                         Post Code: 
 
Tel:                                   Mobile:                                 Annual Membership Fee: $10.00    Memb. No. (For Office Use):………………. 

 
My Favourite Country Music Artists are:…………………………………………………………………………. 
  
Do you sing or play a musical instrument?............................................................................................................... 
 
I agree to abide by the constitution and rules of the club: Signature……………………………Date.................. 

 
Please send this form with your cheque or P.O. (Not Cash) to The Secretary at the above address 
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Dance Sit Listen Chat Play Eat ‘n’ Sip 

 
Come along and Enjoy 

 

 

 

Gawler Country Music Club Inc. PO Box 1132 Gawler SA 5118 
 
Gawler Country Music Club Inc. is a non profit 
organisation dedicated to the development of 
all styles of Country Music. The activities of 
the club include regular monthly meetings and 
shows; providing opportunity and 
encouragement to amateur artists; organising 
the Gawler Country Music Festival; producing 
this newsletter and showing support for all 
other South Australian Country Music Clubs. 
 

Committee Members 

Yvonne McGregor, Josie Evans, 

George Dobie, Kay Dobie Brian Moore, 

Fred Payne, Janette Tripodi 

 
President/Entertainment Officer  
Keith Warren  
8255 8920 
Vice President  
Keven Mcgregor 

 
8520 2827 

Secretary  
Helen Warren 

 
8255 8920 

Treasurer  
Barry Warren  

 

Public Relations Officer  
Fred Payne 
8287 0710 or 0414 376 439 
Newsletter Editor  
Les Parris 

8252 3360 

 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP $10.00. 

RENEWALS DUE ON APRIL 1ST 

 

ADVERTISING SPACE is available in this Newsletter.  

Costs are: 

Half A4 Page $20.00. 

Quarter A4 Page $10.00. 

Eighth A4 Page $5.00 (Business Card Size) 

 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE To ensure entry in the 
next issue please send articles, advertisements etc. to 
The Editor, PO Box 1132, Gawler SA 5118 to reach 
us by the Third Sunday of the month.   
 
Additional copies of the Newsletter may be obtained 

at club functions or by contacting the 
Secretary on 8255 8920. 
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Slim Dusty Tribute 

Show Sold Out! 
 

It was no surprise that The Slim Dusty 

Tribute Show was a complete ‘sell out’. 
Latecomers were told by our army of 
‘sturdy bouncers’………Sorry were full! 
………. but we can maybe squeeze you in 
here…...! 
 
See pics from the Slim Dusty Tribute 

Show on pages 6 & 7. 
  

News Travels  
 

Our September show attracted people 
from Tasmania, W.A. and the four corners 
of South Australia. We had visitors from 
as far away as Scotland and we even 
managed to attract people away from 
………. the Pokey Machines. 
 
Thanks to everyone for their work and for 
spreading the word about your Gawler 

Country Music Club special Slim Dusty 
event.  
 
Let’s continue to blow our own trumpet. 
Yeh! C’mon! Let’s tell everyone what a 

great club this is. 
 
With loads of friendly members, great 
shows, good food and drink and heaps of 
fun……. we are ‘Simply The Best’. 

  
Not only do we provide friendship, 
entertainment and one of the best 
community based venues in Australia, but 
we also raise funds for many a good cause.  
 
Give each other a pat on the back. 
 

Ouch! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Edition 
 

 

Slim Dusty 
Tribute Show 

 

Slim Dusty will forever be remembered for his songs, 

his music, his perfectionism and his humbleness.  

 

The contents of this newsletter give praise to the 

legacy he has provided to country music lovers in 

Australia and throughout the world. 

 

From ‘The Pub With No Beer’  

to  

‘Old Time Country Halls’  

 

‘Memories will stay………’ 
 

 

 


